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School boards are elected and represent their community. It is important for school 

boards to act in a timely manner that will result in actions that reflect the board 

wishes. SB1521 is not going to improve the function of the education process and 

should not be passed. Please stop the progress of SB1521.  

 

Thank you.  

 


